
   Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Today marks the conclusion of another very successful year at Crosshall Junior 

School.  We have achieved so much: 

 Flagship School for Inclusion Award; 

 sixteen visits/ day trips; 

 arts and sports coaching; 

 specialist phonics support for over forty children; 

 clean and well cared for grounds and building;  

 residential trips offered for each year group; 

 a very successful PTA group; 

 brilliant End of Key Stage Two Tests and writing results; 

 leadership roles for every child; 

 School Games Award; 

 Future Me: 22 expert talks and 810 attendees 

 tuition for some children in Year Five; 

 online A.I. support for home learning; 

 partnership with Open University - Reading for Pleasure; 

 pastoral support from our excellent Learning & Wellbeing team; 

 highly effective work with Young Carers organisations as well as mental 

health teams; 

 a strong governing body; 

 happy staff; 

 happy children; 

 and we’re going for the Gold Arts Mark Award in 2023/24! 

Next term, the children will return in September to a freshly painted Lower 

School and kitchen areas. 

The podcasting booth will also have begun to take shape. 

We can’t wait to return, but until then...have a safe and happy, much                      

deserved holiday! 

Anne Eardley | Head Teacher 
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UPCOMING EVENTS                                          

21st July 
Leavers Assembly                                                                 
Last Day of Summer Term 

4th September 
Staff Training Day: SCHOOL CLOSED 

5th September July 
Autumn Term Starts 

5th September - 8th September 
Open Door Week (Parents/ Carers         
invited into classrooms 3:20pm-4:00pm) 

10th October 
Individual Photo Day  

28th October 
Year Six LEGOLAND Trip 

23rd October - 27th October  
Autumn Half Term 

SUMMER FAYRE 

Thank you to everyone who came to our rescheduled Summer Fayre on Monday.  

It was great to see so many of you enjoying the afternoon.  Thank you to everyone 

involved, and a special shout out to our fantastic PTA team who successfully raised 

over £4000 for the school.   

CLASS PHOTOS - TO PURCHASE 

Class photos are now available to 

buy from Carmel Jane Photography. 

Head to www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk 

and enter your class code to view 

and purchase (sent in Letter Day 

email) 

LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

Watch our farewell video to Year Six HERE and on our Facebook page. 

We wish all our Year Six Leavers the very best for the future.  All your teachers and 

everyone at Crosshall wish you every success for September and the future.                      

Keep in touch! 

SPORTS DAY 

Thank you to everyone who 

came and supported the                  

chi ldren on Thursday.                           

Well done London house for 

winning! Photos are on our 

website HERE 

https://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CmuQC4lu6oo
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/gallery/?pid=3&gcatid=16&albumid=127


ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 
What are you proud of during your time in Year Three? What are you looking forward to in Year Four?  

 
What have you enjoyed most this year? What are you most looking forward to about Year Five?  

 What have been your favourite things about Year Five?  What are you most looking forward to about Year 

Six?  

 
What are you most proud of this year?  

Assembly Theme Next Week:       

Young Carers 

 

Esele F 

Jake B 

  Archie T 

  Archie T 

  Roxee J 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE NEXT WEEK: 

Summer Holidays 

fdasfda 

fdsafsafsda 

YEAR SIX MODEL SPITFIRES 

Year Six pupils Tyler and Olivia have 

been creating some wonderful models 

of spitfires and planes as part of their 

World War Two project.  Well done. 

YEAR THREE - GREEK DAY 

As a fabulous finish to our Ancient 

Greece topic, the children had a 

wonderful day completing a range 

of exciting activities.  The children 

learnt about Greek architecture and 

drew a Greek column using chalk; 

they found out about the Tale of 

Troy, and made their own Trojan 

horse, as well as designed their own 

Ancient Greek God Top Trump 

cards.  What a fantastic way to end 

our topic! 

Chris Dorey | Head of Year Three 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENTS 

Abbey in 4KW, participated in the 

CMK swimming gala last weekend 

achieving some excellent results in 

her group.  She came third in 100m 

freestyle and 50m butterfly; and               

second in 50m free style, 50 m back 

stroke, 100m back stroke, and 100m 

individual medley.  Well done! 

Alfie in 4KW, recently took part in the 

World Youth Games in Spain.  He 

scored maximum points helping the 

GB team finish sixth place, and he is 

individually ranked fourteenth in the 

world for his age category.  He has 

been riding bike trials since he was 

three years old.  Well done! 

END OF YEAR CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

Congratulations to everyone who was 

honoured with an award during our final 

Celebration Assembly of the year on     

Tuesday.  

ARK Values Award: Alice H (Y3), Sanjavi R 

(Y4), Beau Z (Y5), Isla P (Y6). 

Governors Award: Emily E 

Sporting Achievement Award: Ben H 

Arts Award: Kayleigh B 

Details of all student achievements this 

school year are on our website              

Student Achievements & Awards 

CAYAC ART COMPETITION 

Earlier in the term, some of our students created art work that was chosen to 

take part in the CAYAC competition.  Well done to  Julia, Martha, Marina, Emilie, 

and Max. 

YEAR FIVE - BOOKMARK SALE 

Well done to Freyja, Nyla, & Ben who raise £17.60 for Ukraine with the sale of bookmarks. 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=Students+Achievements+%26amp%3B+Awards&pid=25&action=saved

